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Friday, December 18th, 2020   
 

Hello Argyle Families!  
 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your continued support of the Argyle 

community and working with us through the many changes this fall both within the education 

system and society.  It has been quite the adjustment and the students have done exceptionally well 

embracing the new system, COVID protocols, and learning to “roll with it”.  We wish you a safe 

and joyful winter break and look forward to welcoming your child(ren) into the new school on 

January 5th.   

 

We are excited to share a video we have been hard at work preparing so that you get a sneak 

peak of the new Argyle Secondary School. Enjoy a glimpse into what awaits our students and 

staff when they start the New Year (2021) in a brand-new school. 

 

https://vimeo.com/492354999 
 

Please see below for important reminders about:  

1. Student Council’s Annual Gingerbread House Contest  

2. Quarter 2 Interim Marks and MyEd  

3. January 4th to 6th in the New Argyle  

 

Warmest regards,  

  

Kim Jonat, Principal  

Caren Hall, Vice Principal  

John Crowley, Vice Principal  
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1. Student Council’s Annual Gingerbread House Contest  
Looking for something to do next week?  Student Council is running its Annual Gingerbread 

House Contest a little differently this year. They will be doing a photo/creation contest. Below is 

the poster with all the information. Students are all welcome to participate by themselves or they 

can make it a family affair.  Students can send a picture of their finished gingerbread house by 

direct message to the “ArgyleStudentCouncil” Instagram.  
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2.  Quarter 2 Interim Reports and MyEd  
Q2 Interim Reports were published on Wednesday and reports are can be accessed on 

the MyEd Parent Portal.  You should have received an email indicating your child(ren)’s reports 

have been published. As a reminder parents can view their child(ren)’s schedule under the Family 

top tab > Schedules side tab.  Please make note with your child of their new room numbers.  
 

3. January 4 to 6, 2021 in the New Argyle   
  

Please ensure to review the schedule for the first week of January sent in the December 3 rd move 

update.  Below is a summary of the first 3 days:   
 

  

Monday, January 4  

  

No classes in session  

No student access to school  

  

Staff arrive at new school site to prepare 

classrooms for students.  

  

No classes will be in session, students will not 

have access to the school.  

Tuesday, January 5   

  

Classes resume at 12:40pm for Period 4 for all 

students  

  

8:30am – 12:00pm ~ Staff only: Staff 

orientation, operational procedures, review of 

occupational health and safety procedures, 

emergency procedures, and training on new 

technology, troubleshooting.  

  

12:00pm – 12:40pm ~ Students arrive at new 

school site.  Students will not be granted access 

to the school prior to 12:00pm.  

  

12:40pm – 3:00pm ~ Per 04 class: full face to 

face class for all students.   

  

Wednesday, January 6  

  

Regular programming resumes  

  

8:30am – 9:30am ~ Regular Flex Time  

  

9:35am ~ Per 03 class: Grade 9-12 hybrid 

delivery group B face to face, all Grade 8s face 

to face.  

  

12:40pm ~ Per 04 class: full face to face class 

for all students  
 

There is absolutely no access to old school after December 18th.    
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